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Salary negotiatons for 2022/23-financial year: PSA calls
for urgent meeting to conclude wage negotiations

Members will recall that the PSA tabled its demands on 17 March 2022, wherein the employer promised
to consult with the principals and revert back in the next Bargaining Forum Meeting. The PSA demanded
a salary increment of 12% across-the-board and a standby allowance of R300. The scheduled meeting of
the Forum is 19 June 2022. The PSA believes that there is a considerable delay and has requested a
special meeting to be held on 28 April 2022. The employer’s response is still awaited. It is the PSA’s view
that the negotiations need to be concluded early to allow the Forum to deal with other critical issues such
as the conclusion of review of obsolete policies, which do not assist in advancing the interest of workers
and the organisation.

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to
ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices.

Members will be informed of developments.
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